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Monday 16th September 2024
Dear Parents and Carers,

Young Voices – Tuesday 25th February 2025
We are very excited to again be taking part in the Young Voices Concert at the Co-op Live Arena on Tuesday 25th February 2025.
The concert brings together an enormous, massed choir of around 8,000 children from many schools in the North West. During this amazing musical experience, the children will perform modern songs (with dance moves) accompanied by a live band and other professional artists. 

The event will include a rehearsal in the day at the arena and a performance concert in the evening. The feedback from previous years has been extremely positive and the children have always thoroughly enjoyed participating. 

Children will be required to fully commit to learning a significant number of songs. Children are encouraged to attend the organised after-school club, as well as singing rehearsals and, closer to the event, additional rehearsals during the school day. This is due to there being a large amount of material to learn for the performance. The after-school club will run on a Monday from 3:20pm- 4:15pm (starting 4th November). From experience, we know that children who are committed, get the most out of the event and enjoy themselves more. 

Tickets for family to attend the evening concert will be available to purchase at a cost of approximately £24 each. Children are encouraged to wear the Young Voices official T-shirts which are approximately £15. However, this is not essential.
Once we have received definite numbers of children committed to join the Young Voices choir, further details will follow. To give your child consent to join the Young Voices choir, please complete the form using the following link. 

https://forms.office.com/e/LzS7qZyigj 

Please complete the link by 3pm on Friday 20th September. Any forms received after this time cannot be accepted due to deadlines set by the arena which we have to adhere to.

We look forward to an enthusiastic response to this event.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Williams and Miss Pointon
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